
WHO EMRO  |  WHO supports further training in childhood illness and malnutrition in Afghanistan

    

The Ministry of Public Health of Afghanistan, with WHO support, is planning to conduct further training in IMCI for doctors and nurses from the north, northeast and central
provinces in the country. To read more and connect to the Information Centre of the WHO country office for Afghanistan, click here.
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